Biscovey Nursery & Infants’ Academy

Head of School: Miss K Bullock

Friday 20th October 2023
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Phonics Screening Check Parent Information Meeting

The phonics screening check is a statutory requirement that checks your child’s
ability to decode words using only his or her phonic knowledge. This takes place in
the summer of Year 1. The test is pass or fail and the results are published nationally
as a school percentage. Children who do not pass the test will be required to retake
a year later, in Year 2.

We would like to invite you to a parent information meeting for the phonics
screening check on Wednesday 8" November 2023 at the following times:

Puffins 9-10am
Swallows 10-11am

The meeting will give more details about how children are taught to read at
Biscovey and how the test is carried out. In addition, we will share information on
how you can support your child at home.

To be well prepared for the check, it is important that children are supported with
their reading and phonics at home and in school, throughout the school year.

After the meeting you will be able to stay and take part in some reading activities
with your child and ask any questions you may have.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind Regards,

Year One Team
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